September Committee meeting — Dave Clarkes house
Friday 6™ September — 7.30

Apologies — Penny Spooner

Chairman report

Welcome to Martin Stretton who attended the meeting.

Committee decided to reveal to the club members that we are officially moving to Stanton lakes
next summer as the club new home waters.

Points that need agreeing with Mick the owner,

£1200 for the year as payment for the lake

One night a week, unsure on whether we have sole access or share the lake

We can also use the lake on some Saturdays with prior arrangement

Lesley to tell Dave Callington on Wednesday that we are leaving the lake at Burton Hastings

Members can borrow boats and kit over the winter, this will be at our discretion to who and what
people can have.

Vice chairman report

To look at funding over the winter for new boats and kits for the new lake next summer
Looking into buying two way radios for trips and on the lake, Martin to try his set first

Treasures report

Current bank total - £4470.10
£24 of donations made from the Lime Kilns raft race
Lake money from the 8" May has gone missing, we are unsure on who took the money on this week

Secretary/Clubmark report

Nothing to report as secretary

Clubmark folder has been sent in and waiting for Ben Seal to look through it and see if we need to
add anything

Membership/Welfare report

CRBs are currently being done and in progress
Hayley to look at new membership structure, prices etc
Currently 61 members

Paddlesport development officer

Ernie and Martin Stretton well done for passing three star, also well done to all the new one stars.



Dan is running two star kayak training currently

Martin and Sam Stretton are booking onto a Level 1 coaching course, they are looking at doing there
course early 2014. Also Dave contacting Alistair to see whether he wants to run a coaching course
for us.

We need to improve coach organisation at the lake next year.

Programme co—ordinator

14" & 15" September — Surf weekend

28" & 29" September — Tryweryn weekend
20" October — Nottingham river and canal trip
10" November — River Sour

22" December — Sutton Wharf Canal trip

Crickhowell is going ahead, still places if anybody wants to go, £10 deposit per person to a
committee member. £55 per person for the weekend including accommodation and food.

Communication officer

Nothing to report from Stuart

Trip reports to go on the website

Need more content more newsletter

AOB

AGM awards to be ordered

Pool sessions for members only, newbies are welcome if they become members

Look at booking the AGM at Stanton Lake or if they can’t accommodate then the red lion in Burbage
Look to do an open day in June at lake, involve swimming club etc

Meeting closed at 10.30

Next meeting 4™ October 6.30 Richards House



